
From: Adcock, David L <david.adcock@okc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 2:42 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Public Comment Period on the IECC 
 
I oppose this proposal. 
 
There are too many questions concerning how this will be managed. All along the code making process 
has been about including more people in the process. This seems to taking steps backwards and has the 
potential for a few to make decisions for many. I believe this will promote governmental agencies to feel 
a lack of control and alienate them from ICC.   
 
This is not a good idea at this time 
 
David Adcock, MCP 
Development Center Manager 
City of Oklahoma City 
405-297-2979 
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